
From: Teresa Simonson [mailto:tcsnotso@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 11:18 AM 
To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul) <barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Proposed Sound Level Variances 
 
I live at 168 E6th St in Saint Paul , which lies within an area affected by the sound level variance requests 
from: 
 
Lowertown Sounds 2019  
and  
Market & Music Wednesdays at Securian Financial. 
 
Although I am in favor of music (preferably "good" music) gracing our public spaces, I am not in favor of 
loud music of any kind, any where.  
 
A sound level of 85 dBA and upward, at any distance is harmful and can rapidly injure one's hearing 
apparatus.  
 
Therefore, I am objecting to the proposed sound level variance of 90 dBA. Instead, I am asking that the 
maximum sound level be kept at or below 80 dBA at any distance from the source of the sound.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of my request. 
Teresa Simonson 
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